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REPORT OF THE DEPUTY CHIEF EXECUTIVE

A.2 NEW CORPORATE PLAN 2020-24
(Report prepared by Charlotte Cooper)

PURPOSE OF THE REPORT
To enable the Committee to undertake pre-decision scrutiny of the emerging Corporate 
Plan 2020/24 and Priorities and Projects 2020/21. 

BACKGROUND
On 13 September 2019 Cabinet considered a Report of the Leader of the Council – New 
Corporate Plan 2020-24(and accompanying appendices) which is attached as Appendix 
A.  

The Committee will be aware that the Corporate Plan, alongside the 10 year financial 
strategy, the Annual Budget and the Local Plan, sets out the long term strategic framework 
of policies, priorities and projects for the benefit of the Tendring District. It provides a clear 
lead to direct the deployment of the Councils finances, staff and other resources, allowing 
long term planning and forming the cornerstones of the Councils planning, policies and 
performance management.

The Community Leadership Overview and Scrutiny Committee have also received this 
report. 

RECOMMENDATION
That the Committee;

 Note the New Corporate Plan 2020-24
 Determines whether it has any comments or recommendations it wishes to 

put forward the relevant Portfolio Holder or Cabinet.

 


